
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EMMETT TOWNSHIP 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Emmett Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing at 

their regular scheduled township board meeting on Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in 

the public meeting room at Emmett Township Hall Offices, 11100 Dunnigan Road, Emmett, 

Michigan to receive public comment on the draft Recreation Plan. Copies of the plan are 

available for viewing at the Township Hall and at the St. Clair County Library Main Branch, 210 

McMorran Blvd. Port Huron. Written comments may also be received via post or Township 

email: emmetttownship@gmail.com until end of business day, August 14, 2024. 

Emmett Township complies with “American Disabilities Act” Title VI. If auxiliary aids or services 

are required at public meeting, contact Township Clerk at Township Hall Office, (810) 384-8070 

at least three (3) business days prior to meeting date.


